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NEWS AND NOTES 

THE 67TH ANNUAL MEETING OF THE 
COOPER ORNITHOLOGICAL SOCIETY 
30 APRIL-4 MAY 1997 

The annual meeting will be hosted by the Biological 
Resources Division Pacific Islands Center and the 
University of Hawai‘i and will be held at the Hawai‘i 
Naniloa Hotel in Hilo, Hawai‘i. There will be sym- 
posia on the unique avifauna, biology and urgent con- 
servation issues of the Pacific and Hawaiian Islands, 

as well as other ornithological topics. Queries about 
lodging, transportation, field trips or other matters 
should be directed Jim Jacobi, Pacific Islands Science 
Center, P.O. Box 44, Hawai‘i National Park, HI 
96718 or jim_jacobi@nbs.gov Queries concerning 
the scientific program should be directed to Steven 
C. Hess, Pacific Islands Science Center, P.O. Box 44, 
Hawai‘i National Park, HI 96718 or shess@aloha.net 
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